
~ Hello Everyone ~  

WELCOME TO FEBRUARY! 

  

 Here we are already wel-

coming February! We’re one month 

closer to spring!! I hope the coldest 

days are behind us and we can en-

joy some warmer days (and the 

sun)...soon!  

 

 What a fun time we had in 

January! After bringing in the new 

year with Klassic Kountry Entertain-

ment on New Year’s Eve, on Janu-

ary 5th we celebrated George and 

Diannia’s  birthdays with Reuben 

Adkins providing entertainment.  

We also played BINGO, did some 

Wii bowling and continued to make 

creative and fun crafts in the Craft 

Club.  

 The projects this month were 

heart-shaped door hangers made 

from puzzle pieces and coffee filter 

wreaths which can be found on 

some residents’ doors, shape pen-

guins (displayed on the staff office 

door), block snowmen and tissue 

paper pom-poms which can be 

found on the south fireplace man-

tles.   

 

 We do have two new staff 

members that joined us in January 

or late December. Gloria works 

evening shift on the med cart and 

Andrea does housekeeping on both 

evenings and night shifts as need-

ed.  

 February brings more fun 

with a birthday party on Tuesday, 

Feb. 9th. Again, Reuben Adkins 

will provide music as we celebrate  

Tina, Pauline, Melba, Lillian Jean-

nette Betty and Gretta’s birthdays!  

 We will continue to play 

BINGO twice a week, Alyce will be 

here on the 10th for the sing-a-

long and the Windy River Dulci-

mers return on the 24th!  

 This month’s shopping trips 

are also scheduled. We will be 

gong to Walmart on Monday, the 

15th and to Target on Monday, the 

22nd. Remember these trips are 

weather permitting and limited to 

one car.  Sign up SOON! 

 

 Our annual Soup Supper is 

scheduled for Monday, February 

15th at 6:00 PM! We invite you and 

your families to come join us that  

evening and enjoy a variety of 

soups and side dishes. PLEASE 

remember to RSVP by February 

10th to ensure we have enough for 

everyone!  

 

 

 

—-PROGRESSIVE BINGO— 

January WINNERS 

CONGRATULATIONS ! 

Rose, Judy, Marji, Esther, Charles  

Don’t forget to pick up a new card. 

MANOR MATTERS 
February 2016—Doings & Details 

 

Haven Manor Hickman 
730 Larkspur Drive 

Hickman, NE 68372-9514 
 

 Phone:   (402) 792-3088 
 Fax:   (402) 792-3055 
 

Email: 
info@havenmanor.com 

ADMINISTRATION 

Facility Administrator      

   Angela McNabb 
 
Facility Manager  
   Valerie Gage 
 
Owners 

   Rod Laucomer 
   Dan Kubr 

 

Small Town Retirement Living Since 2006 

 

Check out our website  

www.havenmanor.com  

Bible Corner …  From God’s WORD :   

May the Lord of peace Himself give you peace at all times and in every way. 

II THESSALONIANS 3:16 




